Treasurer’s Report
Potomac Valley Swimming
December 16, 2013

Annual Review
Annual Review is currently under way.
Search for New Bookkeeper

Under direction of the board we are in the process of hiring a new bookkeeper. The interview that we
had was great but over qualified. | believe it would be best that we post a help wanted ad on our
website in January.

Respectfully submitted,

Robert D. Vincent
Treasurer
Potomac Valley Swimming



